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Hi Maryanne,

Could you please circulate this message to all in Melville and the branches? Thank you

Access to HSC Library Electronic Resources

The cost of access to electronic information resources continues to increase at a rate that makes it 
essential for the Health Sciences Center Library staff to know relative use of these materials over time. 
Usage is one of the major factors in the decision to retain or discontinue the license for each resource.

Beginning September 24, 2001, both on campus and off campus access to all web-based licensed 
databases, electronic books, 
and electronic journals will require user authentication. It is important to understand that this use 
information will only be collected for the Library's web-based databases, electronic books and electronic 
journals. A complete list of URLs on which use data are recorded is found at:

http://www.hsclib.sunysb.edu/resources/databases.html
http://www.hsclib.sunysb.edu/resources/e-journals.html
http://www.hsclib.sunysb.edu/resources/e-books.html

The use of other electronic sites is not and will not be gathered. The collection of use data has been 
approved by the Office of the Vice-President for the Health Sciences and the Dean of each HSC School.

When clicking on a web link to an electronic resource, you will see a login box that will require your Social 
Security number (without hyphens) as your password. (We will switch to another identification number as 
soon as it is available through PeopleSoft in the next 12 - 24 months. Until then, it is permissible to use 
the social security number as long as it is not displayed on the screen or on any documents). This is a 
per-session authentication, meaning that one login will provide access to multiple resources during a 
single time period of Internet web browsing. This authentication is required only for licensed electronic 
databases, books, and journals and has no impact on access to other web sites. Cookies need to be 
enabled on your Web browser in order for authentication to work. The Systems' staff will be the only 
persons with access to files containing 
  social security numbers. 

If you have trouble accessing Health Sciences Library resources, please contact 
hdhsclib@notes.cc.sunysb.edu. 
  The problems can be resolved much faster if you provide the following information:

your affiliation with Stony Brook University
your physical location (e.g., on campus, home or office) and how you have connected to the Internet ( T1, 



dialup, cable-modem, DSL, ISDN)
your computer's operating system, Internet browser and browser version
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